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Planning & Urban Development Joseph E. Gray Jr.

Director

CITY OF PORTLAND
November 12, 1999

Mr. Robert C. Rechner

Heritage Realty Management, Inc.
535 Boylston Street

Boston, MA 02116-3766

RE:  Pinetree Shopping Center, Brighton Avenue, Modification to Entrance Drive

Dear Mr. Rechner:

This letter is to confirm the revision to the approved site plan of the Pinetree Shopping Centerproject located
at Brighton Avenue. The approved revision includes modification to the entrance drive. The revised plan has
been reviewed and approved by the project review staff including representatives of the Planning, Public

Works, Building Inspections, Fire and Parks Departments.

If you have any questions regarding the revision please contact the planning staff at 874-8901.

Sincerely, )
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! I§ E Gray, Jr/’ ]
ector of Planmng and Urban Development

cc: Alexander Jaegerman, Chief Planner
Kandice Talbot, Planner
P. Samuel Hoffses, Building Inspector
Jeff Tarling, City Arborist
William Bray, Director of Public Works
Tony Lombardo, Project Engineer
Lt. Gaylen McDougall, Fire Prevention
V’gmy Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel
ection Department
Development Review Coordinator
Lee Urban, Director of Economic Development
Susan Doughty, Assessor's Office
Approval Letter File

O:\PLAN\DEVREVW\BRIG1032\SPREVIS.WPD

389 Congress Street * Portland, Maine 04101 + (207) 874-8721 + FAX 756-8258 - TTY 874-8936



